
RETIREMENT OF DR BROWNE 

 

It is with sadness that I wanted to inform you all of my 

decision to retire from Abbey Medical Centre at the 

end of March 2019.  It has been a difficult decision for 

me to make as I have hugely enjoyed working here at 

the Surgery.  However, I have decided that after nearly 

29 years here I want to explore some new professional 

opportunities - before I get too old! 

It has been a real privilege to help care for my patients 

and I shall miss them all.  I will also miss my colleagues 

here at Abbey Medical Centre – I have been so lucky to 

work with such a hardworking, kind and 

compassionate team.  I know that the Surgery will be in 

good hands. 

 

Dr Nick Browne 

Senior Partner 

Abbey Medical Centre 


